
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
  
    

  
       

 
 

  
 
   
 
   
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    

 
 
 
  
 
  
 

 

 
 
 
 
   

 

 

  

Letter of the Week: Zz 

 

 

 

 

                     

 
 

UPCOMING FIELD TRIP TO THE ZOO! 
We will be going to the Indianapolis Zoo on 

Wednesday, May 4th.  Please meet us at the zoo 
at 9:30am.  The cost for your child is already paid 
for with the registration fee.  Adults and siblings 
wanting to attend can buy tickets separately or 

by using your membership to the zoo. 
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